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Friday 4th November 2022

Deputy Headteacher Announcement

Dear Parents and Carers,

I am writing to inform you that we have now completed the process to appoint a new Deputy Headteacher for
Tyndale Primary School.

On behalf of the Governing Body, I am delighted to announce the appointment of Mr Luke Crouch as the
permanent Deputy Headteacher of our school from January 2023.

Mr Crouch is an experienced primary senior leader and is currently an Assistant Headteacher at Swindon
Academy.  We are confident that he has the skills, expertise and determination to assist Ms Parkhouse to drive
Tyndale Primary School forward in its journey of improvement.

I would like to thank you for your continued support.

With best wishes

Mary Hutton

Chair of Governors, Tyndale Primary School

Tyndale Primary School is proud to be a part of the Greenshaw Learning Trust, which is a charitable company limited by guarantee registered in England &
Wales, company number 7633694, registered office Greenshaw Learning Trust, Grennell Road, Sutton, Surrey, SM1 3DY
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